Newsletter of Skyuka Lodge 270 of Palmetto Council, BSA

Inside the 2018 Edition

Page 2

- -Programs
- -Inductions
- -Treasurer

Page 3

- -Spartan
- -Cherokee
- -NOAC

Page 4

- -Dixie
- -Stay in touch





Welcome to the 2018 Lodge Banquet! As we gather here today, let us reflect on the amazing year we had in 2017. Skyuka had a great-presence at Dixie, we had some brothers attend the 2017 National-Jamboree, and inducted many new Brothers into the Lodge!

As we look back on 2017, let us look forward to 2018. From hosting-Dixie to going to NOAC, we have a year packed full of adventureand fun. There is also a newly announced event from the Southern-Region of the OA. It is going to be called Sea Break, and it is going tobe down at Florida Sea Base. It is going to be an amazing opportunitythat I hope you can take advantage of.

And lastly, the newly elected LEC and I want to thank you for allowing-

us to serve you. We have a lot of work ahead, and we are going tohave a lot of fun doing it!

Yours in Brotherhood,

Addison Fox

Skyuka Lodge Chief



VICE CHIEF OF PROGRAM

Happy New Year's! I hopeto help this year one of thebest in our storied history.

In January I have beenworking with the Lodge-Chief and the Spartan-Chapter to make thebanquet and LLD the bestit can be.

Yours in Brotherhood,

Max Robinson

Vice Chief of Program

VICE CHIEF OF INDUCTIONS

I'm very glad to be serving asthe Vice Chief of Inductionsthis year and welcome you allinto 2018!

We are working on starting ourunit elections after Banquet and are looking forward to agreat year of bringing newbrothersinto the lodge.

Yours in Brotherhood,

Hunter Roberts

Vice Chief of Inductions

Lodge Treasurer

Brothers,

As we begin our new lodge year we encourage everyone to renew their lodge-dues so that they can attend events and be considered an active member. As you-may have noticed, our lodge had to increase the cost of dues for the 2018 lodge-year to cover an increase in fee going to national as well as to help fund the-service and support that our lodge offers our council. For those of you that have-already paid your dues, thank you! Please stay tuned for new developments intrading post items that you can purchase to support our lodge as we move into-this new lodge year.

Yours in Brotherhood,

Cole Taylor Lodge Treasurer

SPARTAN CHAPTER

Hello Skyuka,

This is Stephen from the Spartan-Chapter. We are working towards-creating a more organized and tightly-knit chapter and have already begunmeeting. I look forward to serving-the Lodge this year.

Yours in Brotherhood, Stephen Hercka Spartan Chapter Chief

CHEROKEE CHAPTER

Hello Brothers,

On behalf of Cherokee Chapter, I amproud to say that our new chapterpatches are for sale at the Banquet!
There're only 174 of them available, andthey only cost \$3.50 a piece, so be surenot to miss out!

Yours in Brotherhood, Tatum Goins Cherokee Chapter Chief

NOAC 2018

It Is hard to believe that the

2018 National Order of the Arrow Conference is less than a year away. Ourlodge only has a limited number of youth delegate slots that have been filled as of now. If you would like to be placed on a waiting list, please contact the 2018NOAC Chairman, Cole Taylor.

to have your name added to thewaiting list.

Get your name on the list today!





STAY UPDATED!

To stay updated with Skyuka Lodge, be sure to follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter to get frequent updates about events and news!



@SkyukaLodge270



@SkyukaLodge270



@SkyukaLodge

HAVE AN ARTICLE YOU WANT FEATURED?

Send your article to our newsletter editor, Kristina Humphries, for it to be published in the next edition of the *Tanwa*!



Sign up for Dixie today!!!
We are going to need all hands
on deck in order to host Dixie

Tanawa ("Hawk" in the Cherokee language) is the official newsletter of Skyuka Lodge 270, Order of the Arrow, of the Palmetto Council, BSA. It was voted best newsletter at the 2014 Dixie Fellowship. It is produced 4 times annually by Lodge Secretary Noah Rose with the assistance of Kristina Humphries. Please submit articles for the newsletter via the "Contact Us" form on the lodge website by scanning the QR code to the right.

